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Pamela Martin

From: Hunter, Justine 
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 9:25 AM
To: Public Hearings
Cc: Darryl Gittins
Subject: 141 Cambridge St zoning bylaw application

To whom it may concern: 
  
We are the homeowners of 131 Cambridge St. and will be unable to attend tonight's public hearing 
regarding the application to rezone the property next door to us, at 141 Cambridge. 
  
We would like the city to be aware we have been consulted about the planned changes to include a 
roof deck and increased floor space, and we are fully in support of their application. 
  
Many homes on our street have been amended over the 15 years we have lived here to 
accommodate the changing needs of families, and we have supported those changes: It is our 
neighbours that make it such a terrific neighbourhood. 
  
Regards, 
Justine Hunter and Darryl Gittins 
  
133 Cambridge St. 
Victoria BC 
V8V 4B1 




